

April 10, 2020

Mr. Jamie Beaton President West Virginia Public Workers Union 2110 Kanawha Boulevard East, Suite 101 Charleston, WV 25311-2217

Dear Mr. Beaton:

Thank you for contacting my office. I appreciate your thoughts and concerns, and particularly the time you took to send them to me.

Your correspondence has been forwarded to the appropriate division in my office for further review.

Please accept my most sincere best wishes for the future.

Sincerely,

Jim Justice

Governor /

JJ:kpg